Freedom of Information Act 2000 – Dangerous Wild Animals Act 
Your request for information has now been considered.  The Council holds the following information. 

You asked for:

· Whether you have a current Dangerous Wild Animals Act licence on file for Thomas or Tommy Chipperfield 

· A copy of the DWA licence 

· Copies of any inspection reports and correspondence with the owner dated 1 January 2015 to 30 June 2016.

Answer: 
There are no current dangerous and wild animal licences in Leicester.

You may re-use the information under an Open Government Licence.
If you are dissatisfied with the handling of your request please write to: 

Information Governance and Risk 
Leicester City Council

Legal Services
1st Floor, 16 New Walk
Leicester
LE1 6UB
e-mail: info.requests@leicester.gov.uk 

